
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 

To: MCWD Board of Managers 

From: Becky Christopher, Policy Planning Manager  

Date: August 6, 2018 

Re: Item 9.1: Annual Public Hearing for MCWD’s Stormwater Pollution Prevention Plan 

Purpose: 

At the August 9, 2018 Board Meeting, there will be a public hearing to provide an opportunity 
for public comment on the District’s Stormwater Pollution Prevention Plan (SWPPP).  

Background: 

The MCWD is regulated as a municipal separate storm sewer system (MS4) under the National 
Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) Phase II rules because the District is the 
drainage authority for eight public drainage systems.  

The NPDES Phase II rules require that a public hearing be held annually to provide an 
opportunity for public input on the District’s SWPPP. This hearing will be held at the August 9, 
2018 Board Meeting. The hearing has been duly noticed in the Star Tribune and on the District 
website.  

The SWPPP can be found on the District’s website at: www.minnehahacreek.org/SWPPPP. Staff 
will provide a brief overview of the District’s SWPPP prior to the hearing. 

If there are questions in advance of the meeting, please contact Becky Christopher at 952-641-
4512 or bchristopher@minnehahacreek.org.  
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